
Vadde Vaddere  

“The harvest of old age is the recollection and abundance of blessing previously secured.” 

 - Marcus Tullius Cicero 

The children of JKPS, along with the teachers, visited the old age home ‘Vadde Vaddere’ on 

Saturday, July 22, 2023, adhering to our school's motto, “Shubh Karman Tey Kabhoo Na 

Taron”—to give to the community and always have compassion and respect for our seniors, 

to interact with the elderly, and provide them with a change of pace from their daily routine.  

 

 

It was a very enriching experience for the students as elders shared the stories of their youth, 

spent time with them, took guidance from elders, and enjoyed being with them. Along with 

sharing jokes and engaging in lighthearted conversations with the elderly, they also sang songs, 

danced, and enjoyed themselves greatly.  

 

 



 

Everyone was overwhelmed with emotions, and elders were made to feel special by the love, 

care, and affection shown to them. In return, JKPS students and teachers received a lot of 

blessings from them.  

 

            

This visit demonstrated that any relationship that showed reciprocal efforts blooms with love. 

JKPS is proud to have continued this legacy of seeking the blessings of the elders. It was a very 

loving experience, and JKPS students realised that grandparents are a very crucial part of one’s 

life.  


